## Comments for Planning Application PL/2022/02283/PPFL

devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk> Mon 21/11/2022 09:22

To: Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

# Comments for Planning Application PL/2022/02283/PPFL

Dear Sir/Madam.

Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 21/11/2022 9:21 AM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

### **Application Summary**

Address:	104 Lugtrout Lane Catherine De Barnes Solihull B91 2RU	
Proposal:	Demolition of existing buildings and the erection of 5 dwellings, formation of r access and associated landscaping.	new
Case Officer:	Becky Matravers	The second secon

#### Click for further information

#### **Customer Details**

Name:	Mrs Julie Barnes
Email:	clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address:	Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton In Arden, Solihull B92 0AH
	The state of the s

<b>Comments Details</b>	
Commenter Type:	Councillor
Stance:	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application
Reasons for comment:	
Comments:	PL/2022/02283/PPFL   Demolition of existing buildings and the erection of 5 dwellings, formation of new access and associated landscaping.   104 Lugtrout Lane Catherine De Barnes Solihull B91 2RU
	For the attention of Becky Matravers: -
	The Parish Council supports the contents and conclusions reached in the reports by the Urban Design and Landscape Design departments at SMBC currently posted on the SMBC Planning Portal for this application

#### DISCLAIMER:

'This e-mail and files transmitted with it may contain information which is private and confidential and must be

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any attachments. Any

are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Solihull Council unless explicitly stated

monitor the contents of e-mail sent and received via its network, for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its

legal obligations. Please note if we receive a request to access information e.g. under the Freedom of Information

legislation, the contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to third parties. If you would like to learn more about how the council uses

information please refer to the council's website'

#### **Email Security**

We use Transport Layer Security (TLS) to encrypt and protect email traffic. If your mail server does not support TLS, you should be aware that any emails you send to, or receive from us, may not be protected in transit.